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18.10.2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope this letter finds you well.  

As I am sure that you are aware, Lancashire has now been placed at Tier 3 COVID alert level.  

 

In order to try and help the school reduce the possibility of the spread of COVID virus, I am again 

requesting that all adults wear a mask whilst on school grounds from Monday. 

 

I would also ask that at pick-up, parents/carers collect their child from the school grounds and 

leave immediately.  Please do not approach a member of staff unless you absolutely have to.  We 

are happy to answer any questions or concerns you may have via the school office phone, 

bursar@rivington.lancs.sch.uk/ head@rivington.lancs.sch.uk or SeeSaw. 

 

Keeping social contact to an absolute minimum will hopefully keep everyone as safe as possible. 

 

Please be aware that new cordoning will be in place on Monday pick-up which means that 

parents/carers will need to walk into the large section of the playground to collect their child 

(around the large acer), across the large flags and up the steps to exit – we do not want anyone 

slipping on the grass area which is now becoming a little too muddy.   

 

Thank you for your continued understanding. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Sarah Annette  

Headteacher 
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